
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 8, 1998 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing in support of Ms. Rochelle Juelich, a bright and capable woman who worked as an intern 

in our offices during this past academic year.  Although I worked directly with Shelly on only one 

small project, I did have many indirect encounters with her on a number of tasks in which she was 

involved.  I found her to be hardworking, energetic, enthusiastic, and inquisitive -- traits that 

combine to make her an appealing candidate for employment.   

 

As someone who has experienced the trials of interviewing and hiring, and has witnessed the results 

of both good and unfortunate hiring decisions, I can enthusiastically recommend Shelly as a person in 

whom you should have high confidence that she will work hard and cooperatively in an office setting. 

 Indeed, when we decided to create paid summer positions this year I immediately offered a position 

to Shelly, despite the fact that she is much younger than the other candidates whom we considered 

and ultimately hired.  It was her proven track record that made her so appealing to us. 

 

I would be very pleased to speak personally in support of her and you should not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director and General Counsel 


